
LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
June Minutes 

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session June 17, 2024.  Present were board members 
Diane Evans and Doug Shawver.  Also present was Clerk Mary Price, and Tyler Howell.  Visitors:  

The financial report – Diane Evans made a motion to approve the bills with a second by Doug Shawver, 
motion passed.  Diane Evans made a motion to approve the meeting minutes with a second by Doug 
Shawver, motion passed.   

Old Business – 
Tyler Howell contacted the Ford Dealership and it will be around a month until they can schedule an 
appointment for the red van repair.   
 
New Business –  
The board reviewed the Water Account CDs and the $50,000 one will mature in July of 2024.  The Board 
discussed putting more money into a new CD.  Diane Evans is going to contact the bank representative 
to get information about investing more money possibly up to $50,000 more.   
 
June 27th & 28th the lift stations will be cleaned by Marion County and the cost estimate will be 
approximately $2,000. 
 
Clean up around the outside fence of the lagoons will need to be hired and budgeted for next year 
because the Village doesn’t have the right equipment.  

 
Motion to adjourn by Doug Shawver.  
 
_____________________________________                                _________________________________ 

Chairman                                                                                                 Clerk 


